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Summer/Fall 2024  

C Dock 2/1/2024 

As we head into the busy season of the Marina here at  
BBVCC, I wanted to say, “thank you” to the boaters who 
have moorage here. 
 
In October we began the dock replacement project with the 
hopes that we’d be finished in time for the Summer 
boating season. I am happy to say that we met that goal. 
But we couldn’t have done without the patience and flexibil-
ity of the folks in the Marina. 
 
To everyone who “loaned” us their slip or kept their boats 
out longer so that we could use their slip, please accept a 
big, “THANK YOU!” 
 
As we head into Summer, we all know that the Marina gets a 
whole lot busier. More vehicles, more boats, and more  
people which means we need to be more careful, and aware 
of what is going on the docks, in the water, and  
In the parking areas. 
 
Small things like making sure your boat is staged BEFORE 
you get to the launch ramp can be a big help.  
 
Keeping your wash down sessions within the 10 minute lim-
it is also not only helpful, but kind. 
 
One of the many things I enjoy about this job is that the 
boaters here do a very good job of looking out for one  
another and pitching in with helpful advice or lending a 
hand or a line to a fellow boater.  
 
My hope is that we keep doing this even in the hectic 
months of summer. 
 

Sincerely, 
Your Harbormaster 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Marina CoMMittee 
MeetinGS are noW tHe 

FoUrtH tUeSDaY oF 
eaCH MontH at 2 PM. 

 
UPCoMinG DateS 

5/28 
6/25 
7/23 

 

 


